Village of Suffern

61 Washington Avenue Suffern, New York 10901 Phone: (845) 357-2600 www.SuffernNY.gov



Dear Village of Suffern Restaurant Owners:

The Suffern Village Board of Trustees and I are pleased to announce the Village of Suffern Outdoor Dining Program. Governor Cuomo announced earlier that Phase 2 will now include Outdoor Dining.

I believe that the use of the Village sidewalks for outdoor dining will enhance the dining experience for residents and visitors to our Village. To participate in our Village of Suffern Outdoor Dining on Sidewalks Program, complete the application located in the **Start Up Suffern Resource Guide**.

The Village Clerk's office and the Village of Suffern Building Department are always available to answer any questions you may have. Additional information for **Start Up Suffern** is available on the Village of Suffern Website at: https://suffernny.gov/event/10079/

All Roads Lead To Suffern! My Administration will continue to work with the Chamber of Commerce and you to promote the Village of Suffern as we begin reopening our business district.

Sincerely, Mayor Edward Markunas